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Village of Montgomery Recycling 	 villageofmontgomery.org/recycle

PLEASE 
NOTE:

Village residents are asked not to 
flush certain items down their drains 
(sinks, toilets, tubs etc.), paper towels, 
napkins, diapers, baby wipes, other 
wipes such as Clorox, Windex, etc., 
ladies’ products, cloth or any similar-
type materials. 

These items are commonly found in the 
Village sewer system and  cause blockages 
in the system, which can result in sewer 
backups in homes, businesses and other 
facilities. 

Village Compost Site 

The Village Compost Site is located at 
the D.P.W. Garage on Bachelor Street. The 
hours of operation are 7  a.m. until 3  p.m. 
Monday through Friday and Saturdays 9 a.m. 
until 2 p.m. This is for Village residents only 
and not commercial dumping. The Village will 
pickup curbside for a nominal fee. Please make 
arrangement with the D.P.W. at 457-5321. This 
applies for bulk pickup as well, which can be 
picked up curbside for a fee.

For more information visit   
villageofmontgomery.org/recycle
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It is with great pleasure that I 
congratulate Brian Fitzpatrick on 
being named this year’s Grand Marshal 
for General Montgomery Day.

Brian has been a godsend to 
the Montgomery community. His 
benevolence, energy, ability to get 
missions accomplished and his love of 
our Village are unequaled in our area. 
I am proud that we are honoring an 
individual who has given so much of 
himself to countless charitable causes. 
The St. Pa’ts Ramble, Memorial Parade 
and Tribute, the Town of Montgomery 
Chamber of Commerce, St. Mary’s 
Church and Parish, Old Fashioned 
Holiday Christmas and Toys for Tots 
events, the Village Planning Board, 
O.C. Ethics Board, the Bandstand 
Committee (one of the main driving 
forces) and the Clinton Street Car 
Show are just a handful of the infinite 
amount of organizations and events 
for which Brian has been involved, not 
to mention his long and distinguished 
career in the U.S. Postal Service. He is 
forever trying to find ways to enhance 
business in the downtown center, as 
well as throughout the Village. The 
superb quality of life in our entire area 
is in no small part due to the efforts of 
one Brian Fitzpatrick. Please join the 
Village Board and me on September 
8th to celebrate this fine gentleman 
whose name has been synonymous 
with community service. 

Our Village and the Town of 
Montgomery have been deeply 
saddened by the passing of George 

Mayor’s Message........................................................................................

Weeden on July 2nd. George and 
the Weedens have been family to 
me and my family, and there are 
many other families who can say the 
same thing. George was an amazing, 
dedicated man who started from a 
humble beginning. He accomplished so 
much during his lifetime, especially in 
Montgomery Fire Department serving 
as an exemplary Chief in the early 
1970’s. He served in more positions in 
Montgomery Fire Dept., the Orange 
County Fire Associations and Hudson 
Valley Associations than one could 

even imagine. George served on the 
Village Planning Board for over two 
decades seldom missing a meeting. He 
was also the Grand Marshal for General 
Montgomery Day a few years ago. 
He was a Veteran, a faithful member 
of the First Presbyterian Church, an 
outstanding family man, a sportsman, 
a man who never forgot his farming 
routes and a man whom we can all 
emulate. He helped make our Village 
the great place it is, and George will be 
forever missed.

Village of Montgomery News

Special Event on 
September 29

Jimmy Sturr Show/Dance 
Bandstand/Municipal Parking Lot

The show begins at 4:00 pm and 
ends at 7:00 pm

A special thanks goes out to our four 
sponsors who are making this event 
possible - Devitt Management, Hill-N-
Dale Abstracters, Wallkill Federal Savings 
& Loan and Engineering Properties

Upcoming Events
9/23	�����������Clinton Street Car Show

10/6	�������������� Village Wide Yard Sale 
10 – 5 pm

10/27 	���������Candlelight Ghost Tour 
7 pm

10/27..... MFD Halloween Festivities 
Clinton Street Lineup 4pm

10/31 	��������������������������Trick or Treat  
6 – 8 pm
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Hydrant Flushing  
10/15/18 – 10/26/18

The Village of Montgomery flushes 
the Hydrants two times per year. This 
is usually done in the Spring and the 
Fall. This procedure is done to flush 
out any sediment or substance in the 
water lines. This keeps the water clean 
and clear for consumption and use. 

Leaf Pick Up

The Village DPW will pick up 
leaves on Tuesdays November 20th 
through 12/18/18.

DPW News 

Grand Montgomery Chamber Music Series

Senior Center
36 Bridge Street | Montgomery NY 12549

All concerts are on Sundays  at 3 p.m. unless noted otherwise. For more information and latest concert news visit montgomerychambermusic.com

Sunday, September 23, 2018 
Canta Libre Chamber Ensemble

 

Sunday, November 18, 2018 
Sein & Cindy Duo

Sunday, December 2, 2018
Pine Bush Community Band

The new Redi-Rock Wall abutting 
the parking lot behind the Village 
Hall is nearly complete. 

The Municipal Parking Lot and the 
parking area behind the Village will 
be repaved sometime in September. 

New granite curbing will also be 
installed in the Municipal Parking 
Lot, and the area will be expanded 
three feet in an easterly direction 
(toward the Village Hall). The granite 
curbing behind the Village Hall has 
already been installed.

Village of Montgomery News

The four remaining Jeldwen 
Windows will be installed in the front 
of the Village Hall hopefully by year’s 
end. These are the arch-top windows 
with many divided lites. 

Another project that should be 
completed by the end of the year is 
replacement of the standing seam 
roof, in kind, on the Village Museum. 
The roof with also receive plywood 

sheathing. This renovation will 
enhance the beauty of the building, 
not to mention prevent leaks, which 
have been prevalent of late.

The concrete slab in front of the 
Village Bandstand will also receive 
new blue stone pavers in the near 
future. They will be resistent to salt 
as well.

Sunday September 23rd, 2018
10:00am – 3:00pm 

Show Car registration $20.00 
Pre-registration is $15.00

All of the proceeds from the show will go to support the Village of Montgomery D.A.R.E Program. 

To regsister call 457-9661 or email events@villageofmontgomery.org

Download Registration form at:  
villageofmontgomery.org/car


